

Nancy Samalin Parent Guidance Workshops 180 Riverside Drive New York, NY 10024

November 15, 1999

Dear Nancy:

It is almost two weeks since your visit to Galloway and I still have parents poking their heads into my office to tell me how much they enjoyed your talk. When a small school can bring out 175 parents on a Thursday night, the speaker must be someone very special—and indeed you are.

When I told the audience that you are to parenting what Martha Stewart is to homemaking, I meant it as a huge compliment. I was comparing the variety of ways in which you transmit your message—books, television, magazines, workshops, lectures, etc. And, if you ever become a publicly traded company, as did Martha, I hope you'll let me know to buy some stock!

Mike and Esther are old friends and wonderful folks. Next time you are in Atlanta, call me so that we can all get together. Have a Happy Thanksgiving. My best to Sy.

Fondly,

dudy∖Aspes

Earl⊈ Learning Counselor